
Honorable House Rules Chair Jennifer Williamson and House Rules Committee Members, 
 

I agree with HB2101 and encourage you to pass it. It provides more openness to the public 

records and confidence to our government. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of my remarks. 

 

Janice Dysinger 

Gresham, OR 
 


